
  Appendix 1 

Copy of Public Notice 

 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
Remuneration and Benefits for Members of City Council 
 
The Governance and Priorities Committee will consider a report from the Human 
Resources Division at its meeting on Monday, May 17, 2021 at 9:30 a.m., Council 
Chambers, City Hall, recommending: 
 

That all members of City Council be provided access to the Municipalities 
of Saskatchewan (SUMA) Employee and Family Assistance Program 
(EFAP) benefit by payroll deduction from each member of City Council. 

 
Section 3(m) of Council Policy No. C01-021, Public Notice, requires that Public Notice be 
given before considering any matter affecting remuneration of members of City Council. 
 
For more information, contact the City Clerk’s Office:  306-975-3240 


